
To whom it may concern: 
I am writing to voice my concern regarding the above. 1) it is extremely restrictive in terms 
of freedom of speech 2) it disallows Christian organisations from being Christian 
organisations based on their beliefs 3) it eliminates the right of an individual to have legal 
representation. Please do not pass this terrible thing into law.  
  
Yours truly, 
Dr KF Leong 

 
  

 




